
Tuesday, October 12, 2021 
Mt. SAC's Career Hub-where exploring, deciding, and realizing your career is possible! 
 
Colleagues, 
 
Two years ago, we formed the GPS Career Readiness Task group to address Mt. SAC 
GPS career/major decision process for new and continuing students, specifically in 
elements 1 through 3. We looked at other colleges' career websites and then drew up a 
plan on what should be included on our site and compiled a list of campus and off-
campus websites & resources. Matt Bidart designed the initial website, and Marcell 
Gilmore facilitated three student focus groups to provide feedback on the site's content, 
flow, and take-aways. Based on this feedback, we decided to contract with Mt. SAC's 
Studio 13-hire a student-web designer, and receive GPS funding to cover the costs.    
 
I am excited and pleased to unveil the Mt. SAC Career 
Hub:  https://www.mtsac.edu/careerhub/ 
 
This website displays Mt SAC's comprehensive "career-related" information to help 
students decide on a major, explore majors/careers, review education options 
(credit/non-credit), provide employability skills & workshops, learn ways to market skills 
and educational training, find jobs, internships, and work experience, and finally, easily 
identify career-readiness staff (e.g., Career Specialist) in 9B, division levels, and SCE.   
 
A very special THANK YOU & SHOUT OUT to the GPS Career Readiness task group 
who spent two years working on this project group:  
 
 
Emily Versace 
Collin Brooks 
Zelda Bolden 
Rachel Brown 
Dawn Finely 
Diana Lupercio Ibarra  
Alana Bachor 
Sara Mestas 
Elmer Rodriguez 
Cynthia Burnett-retired 
 
 
And of course, the contributors who helped with the website design, student focus 
groups, and funding: 
Matt Bidart 
Monico Orozco 
Diana Felix 
Marcell Gilmore 
GPS Funding Committee 

https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.mtsac.edu%2Fcareerhub%2F&data=04%7C01%7Cbscroggins%40mtsac.edu%7C025e745ec67a44b1004d08d98ddfb7d9%7Ccc4d4bf20a9e4240aedea7d1d688f935%7C0%7C0%7C637696814258885503%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=VaLMvwPvwcecWXgjbDfYHTYHCpxr7xtbeX5Ydzj0zAE%3D&reserved=0


 
 
 
 
Finally, to the leadership that supported and provide the space for this group to work 
and spend time on this project: 
Michelle Sampat 
Francisco Dorame 
Lina Soto 
Tami Pearson 
Division Deans 
 

I am so very proud to be a Mountie, be part of this special group that from day one worked in 
partnership to make this idea a reality today! 
 
Warmest regards, 
Patricia 
 
 
    


